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nbn-COMMERCIAL  

3 April 2024 
 

Removal of Maximum Sustained Information Rate traffic shaping on Home Ultrafast 
(HFC)  

Your Wholesale Broadband Agreement (WBA) is changing to remove the Layer 2 network management 
configuration that enforces a Maximum Sustained Information Rate of 750Mbps depending on AVC usage 
behaviour to manage capacity within the HFC network.  

Below is a summary of the notified changes to your WBA.  

Effective Date 1 May 2024 

 

Documents amended in mark-up Amended sections 

nbn Ethernet – Product Description Section 3.2(a) 

nbn Ethernet – Product Technical Specifications Section 2.2.2.5 

WBA Dictionary “Maximum Sustained 
Information Rate” 

 

Further information 
If you have any queries, please contact wholesale_supply@nbnco.com.au. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Jane Witter 
General Manager Wholesale Supply 
 

This communication constitutes a notice under clause H1.1 of the WBA Head Terms. 
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